Good afternoon, Team Captains! 

First and foremost, THANK YOU for being a part of this year’s campaign! Team Captains play an important role in the success of the campaign. You are the face of the State Employees Combined Campaign in your District or Facility!  We are counting on you to educate, motivate and inspire your co-workers.  
 
For 2021, the SECC will be hosting a number of Team Captain workshops (virtually, of course). I encourage each of you to try to attend a workshop that works with your schedule. You will gain an understanding of the role of a Team Captain, questions will be answered by SECC staff, ideas will be shared by veteran Team Captains, and this year’s new campaign materials will be introduced. Whether you are a returning Team Captain or brand new, you will walk away from the two-hour workshop with more knowledge about SECC, and certainly more motivation and ideas, than you came with! 

Workshop Dates
· (option 1)
· (option 2)
· (option 3)

Please be sure to RSVP using the link (enter link here)  

In addition to the workshops, the Statewide Kick-Off will be on September 1st (information also attached). For more information about the State Employees Combined Campaign itself, as well as tools you can use to help run your campaign, please visit our newly upgraded website at www.ncsecc.org.

We will be packing up the giving guides and pledge sheets to be shipped out to your Districts and Facilities in September. You should receive them shortly thereafter via courier. It is truly up to you whether you distribute them right off or hold on to them for a bit. The DPS campaign typically runs from mid-September to mid-November. Anything within that timeframe is fine. For smaller Districts and Facilities, this is a really long time!  Most often, a shorter, more targeted campaign works well (again, something that you will learn at the regional workshops!).  In addition to individual donors/pledges from staff, you can also choose to fundraise in a variety of ways. From Bake Sales to Silent Auctions, the sky is the limit (within covid-parameters, of course)!  My advice is to not rush, and to organize and plan out your individual campaign. Think outside the box regarding work-arounds for events impacted by the pandemic. One of the most important things is to remember to smile and have fun!  

I will be forwarding out pertinent information as I receive it from the SECC office. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns that you may have - I am here to help!  I also encourage you to forward me pictures and information on any events that you may have throughout your campaign.  I would love for (enter dept/agency name here) to have a strong showing and to be recognized in the SECC blasts that come out! This is your shot at fame and fortune (okay, maybe not so much the fortune part)! Seriously though, we do great work, have big hearts and deserve to be noticed and recognized!  

Thank you again, 

